

Wendlebury Parish Council <wendleburypc@gmail.com>

Update - last meeting	
Jonathan Dawes (Single France) To: "Sarah Kearney, Wendlebury Parish Clerk" <clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk></clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk>	27 September 2023 at 12:32
Dear Sarah,	
With apologies for the delayed response.	
I am anticipating a summary of traffic calming measures and ballpark costs from SLR b should be in a position to share these with the Parish for further discussion early next.	y the end of this week and
In terms of the scheme more generally, we had appointed Buckingham as our contractor up activities on site over the autumn. Unfortunately due to them entering administration has pushed our programme back, albeit we will be continuing to progress with enabling improvements to Little Chesterton Road to facilitate the construction access, across the minimise delays as far as practicable.	(buckinghamgroup.co.uk) this works, including the
Kind regards,	
Jonathan Dawes	
Planning Director	
for and on behalf of Tritax Symmetry	



[Quoted text hidden]